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25 June 2019 

 

Kath Lawless 

Assistant Director Planning  

Newcastle City Council 

Civic Centre 

Newcastle upon Tyne 

NE1 8QH 

 

Dear Ms Lawless, 

Main Modifications to the Newcastle upon Tyne Development and 

Allocations Plan 2015 - 203 

I write with regard to main modifications. Could the Council please confirm in 

writing if it would like the Inspector to recommend any main modifications to the 

Newcastle upon Tyne Development and Allocations Plan 2015- 2030 that she 

considers to be necessary to make it sound or legally compliant. This request is 

pursuant to Section 20(7C) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004.  

 

Any proposed main modifications would be the subject of discussion at the 

hearing sessions and would be only be required where necessary to make the 

plan sound. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jayne Anderson 

Programme Officer 
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